
Village of Rock Springs 

PO Box 26 

Rock Springs, WI  53961 

(608)522-5700 

villageofrocksprings@gmail.com 

 

Hello Rock Springs Residents 

We are in the process of developing the Baraboo River Corridor Plan: Phase II, which includes 

the Baraboo River Section from the west limits of the Village of North Freedom through the 

Cities of Elroy (main branch) and Hillsboro (west branch).  Reedsburg, Sauk County, La Valle, 

Rock Springs, Hillsboro, Juneau County, Elroy, Wonewoc and Union Center are all involved and 

have a signed an inter-municipal agreement to work and develop this phase two of the Corridor 

Plan.  

We are still at the beginning stages of the planning process and we need to hear from you, so we 

are hosting a focus group with key stakeholders from our community. I would like to invite you 

to this focus group meeting to discuss priorities and needs for this plan. The meetings is: 

November 14, 2018 at 6 PM 

Village of Rock Springs Fire Station 

105 E Broadway 

Rock Springs, WI  53961 

Please RSVP and let me know if you are able to attend.  

Thanks in advance for your help! And please let me know if you have any additional questions. 

 


